
  
 
Hello Hanover Families and Happy 2023 
 
The PTA is asking for your help with raising funds for our Teach-
ers and Staff Hospitality and Appreciation budget. 
 
We have ensured our staff receive “ Welcome back to school 
lunches”  Hot chocolate bars, Staff appreciation Week which con-
sists of lunch, treats, raffles, and if possible end of year gifts. This 
is an inclusive event where we ensure all teachers and staff in all 
4 schools, and at the Salmond building are represented. 
 
With the rising cost of running the PTA and supporting the 
schools, their programs, activities and events we have reviewed 
our expenditure and are requesting your help through donations 
to continue showing our appreciation to our teachers and adminis-
trators. No amount is too small, $5, $10, $20 whatever you give 
will be used to say “ Thank You”.  
 
To donate log on to www.hanoverpta.org and under any of our 
schools you will find the Hanover Schools Staff Appreciation tab 
to make the donation. 
 
The HPTA Board, and Building Reps would like to Thank You for 
donating and your continued support. 
 
Andrea Sheehan 
President HPTA 

http://www.hanoverpta.org/

